
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

             

         

 

              

   

 

               

                

               

               

     

 

Updating Provider Details Held on the Families Information Service (FIS) 

As stated in section 2.14 of the Provider Agreement (1 January 2024 – 31 December 2024) providers: 

Must update termly the details held by the Families Information Service (FIS) to ensure they are current 

and up-to-date. 

Providers can check their details held on FIS via the ‘Forms’ section of the Provider Portal, by selecting the 

V2 Full Update link (see below): 

This will take you to the screen below, whereby you can move through the pages to check all the details 

held on your setting are current and correct. Once you have checked all pages of the form, it is important 

that you click the ‘Submit Form’ button, regardless of whether any changes have been made or not. 

This will then update the system and identify that you have checked through the information held and will 

be recorded as confirmation of your termly review. 
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